Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Beverly Steinfeld <phdbev@aol.com>
Sent: . Sunday, April 16, 2017 10:37 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Santa Barbara mental health treatment

As a city resident, | encounter on a daily basis a number of people on the streets who are struggling with mental illness.
Research has shown that approximately half of the residents of prisons and jails are, in fact, suffering from mental
iilness, and that programs made up of treatment teams that include nurses, social workers, and other mental health
professionals have been successful in enabling these individuals to remain in society. Please do not allow cuts to mental

health funding. Thank you!
Sincerely,
(Dr.) Beverly Steinfeld

Sent from my iPhone



